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Friends of Boxgrove Termly Newsletter 

Welcome back to a new school year! Welcome also to all of the new Reception children and their families. 

If anyone is interested in helping us with any events or fundraising over the next year, please speak to ei-

ther Becca Wingate (mum to Scarlett in Year 1) or Amy O’Leary (mum to Jack in Year 1). We would appre-

ciate any support, even if it is only for one event. 

Friends of Boxgrove have already had their first meeting at school with Mrs Dommett and have come up 

with a number of different fundraising opportunities for the Autumn Term, which will be listed below. 

We have recently purchased 2 new sheds for the playground through the money raised over the past few 

years, so keep an eye out for those over the next few weeks. 

Also, with the funds raised from the Sports Day raffle and cake sale at the end of the summer term, the 

children will be going on a theatre trip this term, paid for from those funds. 

 

PLEASE HELP! 

We are hoping to start a Second Hand Uniform collection, whereby every half term or so, we try to sell some 

outside school for a donation. If you do have any second hand uniform you no longer need or want, please 

either pass this onto the school, or directly to Becca or Amy. We will let you know when the second hand 

sales will be held. 


